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Dear Huaxia Students, teachers and Parents,

The school will be on this Saturday (6/9). Please stop by A101 TA office to pick up Huaxia
South Chinese School Lucky Dog for your family

The Huaxia Headquarter Graduation Ceremony will be held on our school this Saturday. We
might experience tight parking spaces.

This Week’s TA Seminar: Starting from 3:20 at A102

Our TA leaders will introduce next year’s clubs and culture lessons this Saturday. At same time,
the MYCC will come to introduce “Too Much Screen Time? Too Little Sleep Time? What are
the effects on children/teens”?

Here's this week's news:

1. Here's Huaxia South Chinese School election result for school year 2018-2019: Elected
Principal: Wei Zhao, Elected Board Members: Joyce Chau, Huan Lu, Tracy Gao.
Congratulations! Thanks for Jason Wang, Jianhong Yang, Yufei Wang, David Liu, Xiaoling
Chen, Jimmy Yao for making the election board and help to build the foundation for our school!
2. The new school year registration will start around 6/15. We will keep you updated.

3. If you are interested in being a Mandarin or culture teacher, please contact Mrs. Gong, our
Vice Dean, or email your resume to dean@hxsouth.org

See you all this coming Saturday!
With warm regards,

Joyce Chau
Huaxia South Chinese School Principal

6/8/2018

Special declaration: The content of the lecture only represents the speaker’s own point of
view. It does not represent the view and position of the Huaxia South Chinese School.



